
From: Carol Tuveson
To: Karen Edwards
Subject: Plaza
Date: Wednesday, August 25, 2021 11:01:19 AM

Dear Planning Board members,

Considering all the information I have read in letters submitted to you concerning the CDA's
non-compliance with our Master Plan and zoning, I am hoping you will deny this latest
submission.  

I'm not against redeveloping this site.  I simply want something that respects our zoning,
natural resources, and Master Plan.

Respectfully,

Carol Tuveson
11 Watson Rd.
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